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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: November 14, 2024 

SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY SUPERIOR COURT  
CYBERSECURITY UPDATE—11/14/2024 

All of the Court’s online services have been restored to regular operations. To view the 

available services across various departments, please reference the update below and visit 

sjcourts.org for the most up-to-date information.  

Operational Update 

The following services have returned to normal operation via the Online Services section of 

the Court’s website: 

• Case Management Search 

• Case Management Tutorials 

• Juror Notification Subscription 

• On-line Records Requests 

• Ability to Pay 

 

We thank you for your continued support.  
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